
From:
To: East Anglia ONE North
Subject: Move hearings to Snape Maltings - FAO Rynd Smith, Lead Examining Inspector
Date: 27 September 2020 10:07:01

Dear Mr Smith 
Please can I ask you to take to take advantage of Scottish Power
Renewables booking at Snape Maltings and hold all hearings there
starting with the OPEN FLOOR HEARINGS on 7, 8 and 9 October,
2020.
Thank you.
Yours sincerely, Melissa R Baker



From:
To: East Anglia ONE North
Subject: Move meetings to Snape Maltings - FAO Rynd Smith
Date: 28 September 2020 11:27:57

Dear Mr Smith
Please can you move the hearings to Snape Maltings ?
Thank you.
With best regards, Melissa Baker




